
 

PARISH NOTICES   

1. Today second collection will be taken for Clergy fund.  

2. Those who have not registered in the parish kindly register and update your 
monthly church support fund.  

3. We are pleased to announce that our church now offers a convenient online 
giving option through a secure QR Code system. For those who would like to 
make electronic offerings, donations, or contributions to the Church Support 
Fund, please visit the Help Desk after the service. Our team will be happy to 
assist you in scanning the QR Code and completing your contribution quickly 
and easily. Thank you for your continued support and generosity.  

4. We request all the catechism children to come for 9.00 am English Mass and 
thereafter attend catechism classes at St.Columba’s school. Parents kindly 
encourage your children to attend Catechism classes regularly.  

5. Those who would like to sponsor refreshments for the catechism children 
may kindly contact the Parish Fathers or Help Desk.  

6. Kindly visit the Cathedral website for church notices, Mass schedule, Daily 
reflections etc….(Web: https://sacredheartcathedraldelhi.org/)  

7. The parish is delighted to honour the Best Student Award recipients for the 
academic year 2024–25 from Classes 10th and 12th, who have achieved 70% 
or above. Eligible students are requested to submit a copy each of mark sheet, 
updated Membership card and passport size photograph at the Help Desk no 
later than 31st August 2025. Those who have submitted the mark sheets also 
need to submit the membership card and passport size photo.  

8. Delhi Charismatic Service of Communion is organizing a Bible Convention in 
Malayalam on 30th and 31st August 2025 at Jeevan Jyoti Ashram, Burari. Kindly 
check the notice board for more details.  

9. From 30th August 2025 onwards we begin Novena in preparation for the feast 
of Nativity of Our Blessed Mother which is celebrated on 8th of September. We 
will have Rosary at 6:00 pm, followed by Holy Mass and Novena. Rosary and 
Novena will be conducted by various BEC Units. Kindly see the notice board.  

Fr Francis Swaminathan  
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